
Here's the Scoop From the Board:

We are already into November and want to say we are incredibly 
thankful for all our HCE families and staff!   Thank you to everyone 
who came out to support our first ever Outdoor Movie Night!  It was 
a great success; thank you for your support!


 As we approach the Holiday season, remember to purchase any gift cards 
from our Scrip fundraiser.  Buy gift cards to places you shop and earn a % 
for HCE.  Visit www.shopwithscrip.com and use code A265B7ED766L6 
to get started.  The past few weeks your kids have been working on 
special art projects in art class. These will be used for a new fundraiser, 
Original Works. From magnets, to coffee mugs, canvas totes and mouse 
pads these make great gifts for your family. Stay tuned for ordering 
information. 
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November 
16th! Join us at 
6:30pm for the 
Principal Chat then 
stay for the PTO 
meeting at 7pm in 
the collaboration 
space.  Watch for 
the google link.


Let’s See the 
HCE/Whitnall 
Pride Nov. 19 
by wearing your 
HCE, Whitnall, or 
blue and gold 
gear!


AmazonSmile 

Remember when 
shopping Amazon, use 
AmazonSmile, and a 
portion of your sale 
will support the PTO.  

NO SCHOOL

Half Day on November 

12th (No K4)


No School November 
24th-26th


 BOOK FAIR

Nov. 11th 4-6pm


Nov. 12th 12p-4p


In the large collaboration 
space by K5. 
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Headlines on PTO Events

ORIGINAL WORKS

Watch for order 

information coming 
mid November.
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